Net Zero Task Force Board Members

A committee for net zero metering in Derry, NH Brewster Bartiett Josh Bourdon
Nick del Etoile Mike Fowler
Thursday, November 17, 2016 David Granese Anthony Marciano
6:00 PM Ken Linehan Jeff Moulton
14 Manning Rd. Derry, NH 03038 Mary Till Bab Mackay, Alt.
John Burke, Alt. Will Stewart, Alt.
Minutes

-Call to Order: Chairman Jeff Moulton called the meeting to order at 6:08 PM.

-In attendance: Jeff Moulton, Josh Bourdon, Dave Granese, Brewster Bartlett, Mary Till and Ken Linehan
& Bob Mackay; plus Anthony Marciano, on the phone
-Absent:, Nick del Etoile, Mike Fowler

-Consent agenda:
Approval of minutes from October 20™ meeting.

Wiotion:made by Josh Bourdon to'approve items in consent agenda
Motion se by Ken:
Motion passes unanimously;

Dave Granese, Bob Mackay and Brewster Bartlett abstained

-Pinkerton Academy update

Unfortunately Michelle LaMarre-Walidie from Pinkerton Academy who was expected to attend this
meeting was not able to do so. Therefore the presentation will be reschedule to the next meeting in
hopes she will be able to attend that meeting.

-Derry schools update
The Honeywell project is ongoing.

Discussion ensued on whether the school district would be interested in a small ground mounted solar
system that could be used for education purposes as well as for electricity generation.

-Derry municipal update _

e In Mike Fowler absence, Jeff informed the committee that municipal buildings will be evaluated to
determine the best one to install a small solar system that could be used for educational purposes
as well as for power generation. :

e Bob Mackay reviewed the documentation that is handed out by the town to the owners of all new
construction. A suggestion was made to see if specific information regarding appliances and
other high efficiency household items could be added to the documentation.

-Next meeting is scheduled for 15-December @ 6:00 PM

Meeting was adjourned at 6:57 PM

Respectfully Submitted,
Ken Linehan



